
Newsletter Editor: Judy Riddle  
 

Picnic at Gualala Art 
Center Grove on July 28 

 
Beautiful Day! Great Food! Delightful 
Companionship! Funny QUILTO games…..what 
more could you want?  Thank you to Janice 
Batchelder and Carol Garcia for coordinating 
such a wonderful event! 
 
        

Happy 
Quilters: 

 
 Francie 

Angwin, 
Marcia 

Luchini, 
Joanne 

Angerame 
Cheryl 

Faconti, 
Trudy 
Armer, 
Kelly 

Jensen 

 
 
 

 
Fat Quarter 
Prizes for 
QUILTO 
winners 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

(Photos by Mary Eberhard) 

 

 
  Fancy Fish made by Francie Angwin for AIR booth sale 

 
 

 
 

Baby quilt made by Judy Riddle for AIR booth sale. 
Pattern and fabric donated by Joyce Gaudet   

 

 
 

Back of I-spy quilt 
made by Kelly Jensen 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bits & Pieces 

 

PACIFIC PIECEMAKERS QUILT GUILD 
 

July 2017 
www.pacificpiecemakers.org 



 
 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
I want to let all you Guild members 
know that you may attend an 
Executive Board meeting, before the 
next regular meeting, 11:00AM on 
Friday, September 15 at Gualala Arts 
Center. 
We will be discussing bylaw changes 
and updating and reviewing job 
descriptions.  Bring your lunch. 
                                                   ~Cheryl Faconti 
 

 
2017 Programs 

 
September 13 & 14 will be our final workshop 
offering, with Phyllis McCalla teaching about 
curves in “Rings”.  Thank you to everyone who 
responded to our plea and enrolled quickly.  The 
Rings class reached the maximum enrollment of 
12, however you can be added to a wait list.  
Please check the PPQG or GAC websites for 
details about the class and the supply list. 
 
September 15 Guild meeting will be a trunk 
show by Phyllis McCalla showing her award-
winning quilts. 
 
October 11 & 12 will be a workshop similar to 
the Comfort Quilt workshop.  This will be an 
opportunity to make items for the Festival of 
Trees (FOT) sale.  
 
October 13 Guild meeting will be Ariana Strozzi 
of Casari Ranch, just south of Point Arena.  She 
will be talking about using wool in quilts. 
 
November 17 Guild meeting will be our final 
speaker for the year, Sherry Werum.  She will be 
speaking about quilts inspired by Frank Lloyd 
Wright and Art Deco influences. 
 
                   ~Francie Angwin and Marcia Luchini 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Mark your Calendars 
August 12, 13 & 14 – Art in the Redwoods Sale 

September 13 & 14 – “Rings” Workshop 
September 15 -- Guild meeting 

October 11 & 12 –Festival of Trees Workshop 
October 13 – Guild meeting 

November 17 – Guild meeting 
November 24 & 25 – Festival of Trees Sale 

 
 

Art in the Redwoods 
PPQG Booth sales: 
      Friday, August 11, 4-7 PM  
      Saturday, August 12, 10AM - 4PM 
      Sunday, August 13, 10AM - 4PM 
 
PPQG AIR Quilt drawing: 
      Sunday, August 13, 3:00 @ Amphitheater 
 
Art Show -- PPQG Quilt entries by: 

Margreth Barrett  
Jan Carter 
Barbara Dunsmoor 
Carole Garcia 
Sandy Hughes 
Iris Lorenz-Fife 
Kalynn Oleson 
Judy Riddle 

 


